Chismar, Deborah

From: Nirupma Bhatia <Bhatia.Nirupma@azdeq.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 2:59 PM

To: Chismar, Deborah

Cc: Kelts, Diana; Brown, Stuart

Subject: RE: Mitigation Order on Consent Docket No. P-50-06, Proposal to Discontinue Quarterly

Status Reports

Dear Ms. Chismar,

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) accepts your proposal and allows Freeport McMoran -
Sierrita Operations to discontinue to submit the quarterly status reports. However, please notify ADEQ if there are any
modifications to the curtailment and changes to the mitigation action at Sierrita.

Nirupma Bhatia

Environmental Science Specialist

Water Quality APP Unit 1

Arizona Department of Environmental Quality
(602)-771-4479

From: Chismar, Deborah [mailto:dchismar@fmi.com]

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 3:59 PM

To: Nirupma Bhatia <Bhatia.Nirupma@azdeq.gov>

Cc: Kelts, Diana <dkelts@fmi.com>; Brown, Stuart <sbrown@fmi.com:>; Madeline Keller <Keller.Madeline@azdeq.gov>
Subject: Mitigation Order on Consent Dacket No. P-50-06, Proposal to Discontinue Quarterly Status Reports

Good afternoon Bhatia -~ The attached document is a proposal for ADEQ to consider allowing Sierrita to discontinue the
referenced status report. To date | have communicated with Madeline Keller on this proposal.

Please don’t hesitate to contract me with questions you may have regarding this proposal.

Deborah Chismar

Sr. Environmental Specialist
Freeport-McMoRan Sierrita inc.
Office: 520.393-2347

NOTICE: This e-mail (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the
specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state and federal law. This
information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further
disclosure of the information in this e-mail and its attachments. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the persen
named above by reply e-mail, and then delete the original e-mail. Thank you.



